
ELA Annual Conference 2024
BDBF Partner Clare Brereton will be attending the ELA Annual
Conference 2024 on 2 May in London.

As part of her role on the ELA Pro Bono Committee, she has
been  instrumental  in  organising  the  session  on  “Accessing
justice – can and should Pro Bono be bridging the gap?” which
will  discuss  the  difficulties  faced  by  individuals
experiencing issues in the workplace in accessing appropriate
legal support, what measures are in place to provide this
support and what more needs to be done to ensure justice is
truly accessible to all.

https://www.bdbf.co.uk/ela-annual-conference-2024/
https://www.bdbf.co.uk/the-team/clare-brereton/

